

July 23, 2025

Re: Notice of Late Submission of Lathrop Irrigation District's Wildfire Mitigation Plan

Dear Wildfire Safety Advisory Board:

As requested by the Advisory Opinion for 2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plans ("Advisory Opinion"), Lathrop Irrigation District ("LID") is submitting this letter to inform the WSAB of the delayed adoption of its 2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plan ("WMP").

LID Staff is set to present its 2025 WMP to its Board of Directors on August 27, 2025, and will submit the approved WMP to the Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety Docket immediately thereafter.

LID does not operate any overhead facilities in an area designated as Tier 2 or Tier 3 by the California Public Utilities Commission's High Fire Threat District maps. Pursuant to this assessment, LID will employ the Alternative Reporting path as set forth in the Advisory Opinion.

LID takes its compliance obligations seriously and appreciates the WSAB's understanding.

Sincerely,

General Manager